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The Parenting PATH Pinwheel Gala

Dear Friend of The Parenting PATH,

Thanks to generous donors like yourself, our 2019 Pinwheel Gala raised more than $73,000 
to ensure that children grow up in safe, stable families in northwest North Carolina. With the 
support of our local partners, The Parenting PATH is able to continue our mission of supporting 
parents and families through education, increasing resilience in our community and building 
great childhoods.

We are excited to announce our 2020 Pinwheel Gala will be held at the Hanesbrands 
Theatre on Friday, May 15th from 6:00-10:00 pm. After another sold-out crowd last year, 
we expect more than 350 attendees from all over the Triad to join us. The evening will feature 
silent and live auctions, dinner, music and drinks. Our fabulous auction includes tickets to Walt 
Disney World, a week in a beautiful home in the Isle of Palms, spa and golf packages, jewelry, 
original artwork and much more!

As a friend of the Parenting PATH would you be willing to donate to our silent auction? In 
appreciation of your donation, partners will be featured on our on-line bidding site and 
throughout the event. The Parenting PATH is a recognized 501(c)3 organization, Federal Tax 
ID  #58-1443692.  

The Parenting PATH (formerly Exchange/SCAN) is a local non-profit agency that has provided 
services to thousands of children and families throughout the Piedmont Triad for 38 years. Our 
mission is to prevent and treat child abuse and neglect by strengthening families, enhancing 
parent/child relationships and creating safer communities for parents and their children. All 
proceeds benefit children and families served through our programs.

Thank you for helping make a difference in our community!

Sincerely,
The Parenting PATH
Pinwheel Gala Committee


